

Our Ref: FOI2014/05143

Ministry of Defence Main Building (01/B/20) Whitehall London SW1A 2HB United Kingdom

Telephone [MOD]: +44 (0)20 7218 9000 Facsimile [MOD]: +44 (0)20 7218 7474

E-mail:

DDC-SecretariatParliamentary@mod.uk

29 September 2014

Dear Mr Harry Raffal

Thank you for your email of 15 September 2014 requesting the following information:

"Could you please provide any relevant documents, records or correspondences which relate to the creation of the MOD's website. If there are documents, records or correspondences relating to the subsequent development of the MOD's website which also include reference to any or all of the British Army's, Royal Navy's, or Royal Air Force's websites can you please release these."

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. You should expect to receive a further reply from MOD within 20 working days from the day when your request was originally received by the Department.

If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

DDC Secretariat Parliamentary